
Dear Senate Committee on Healthcare, 
 
 
I ardently oppose SB 526 as it is written and especially as intended to be amended from a study to actual 
implementation.  
 
 
I wonder that Senator Elizabeth Steiner-Hayward has had this planned all along not as a study but 
actually implementing it without public input...? 
 
Oregonians don’t want or need further government overreach into their homes.  
In light of the corruption and abuses of the DHS system, clean house first before you come into ours! 
 
This is a waste of taxpayer funds. 
There’s already home visit program for those who want it so I see no need to expand.  
New moms really need help with food, laundry and housecleaning the first few weeks. Not government 

health nurse intruding. 

 

Respectfully, 

Nicole De Graff 

Springfield, Oregon 
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